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March 26, 2015 

     

 

Jeff Martinson 

TBG Holdings LLC 

924 Rice Street #8 

Saint Paul MN 55117 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jeff@thebethelgroup.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1032 Ryde Street 

 

Dear Mr. Martinson: 

 

This is to confirm that on March 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until May 5, 2015 to get 

Items 1, 15, 22, 23 and 25 into compliance; grant 2 weeks for compliance on the smoke 

detectors; and grant until June 1, 2015 for the remaining items with the exception of the painting 

which is granted until July 1, 2015. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, April 15, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Lisa Martin 
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